
Longline Permit Renewal
Hawaii Longline Limited Entry Permits, Western Pacific General Longline 
Permits, and Receiving Vessel Permits expire on March 3, 2021. You 
must renew your permit online if you intend to continue fishing in 2021.  
ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE RENEWED ONLINE. PIRO is no longer 
accepting paper applications or checks.

Instructions for Renewing Online
Hawaii Longline Permits:
www.fisheries.noaa.gov/pacific-islands/commercial-fishing/ 
renew-your-hawaii-longline-permit-online
WP General Longline and Receiving Vessel Permits:
www.fisheries.noaa.gov/pacific-islands/commercial-fishing/ 
apply-pacific-islands-fishing-permit

Required Documents
1.	 Current Protected Species Workshop certificate for vessel owner
2.	 Current U.S. Coast Guard Certificate of Documentation or  

State vessel registration

National Marine Fisheries Service

Pacific Islands Regional Office

Need  
Assistance?

Call (808) 725-5190 or  
email PIRO-permits@

noaa.gov

Hawaii Longline 
Vessel Owners


